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ODOT Response 
Project Name: Tualatin Mountain Park Applicant: Metro
Jurisdiction: Multnomah County
Site Address: No Situs
State Highway: US 30

The site of this proposed land use action is in the vicinity of US 30. ODOT has permitting 
authority for this facility and an interest in ensuring that this proposed land use is compatible with 
its safe and efficient operation. 

ODOT has determined there will be no significant impacts to state highway facilities and 
no additional state review is required.

Please send a copy of the Land Use Notice to:

ODOT Region 1 Planning
Development Review
123 NW Flanders St
Portland, OR 97209

Region1_DEVREV_Applications@odot.state.or.us

Development Review Planner: Marah Danielson 503.731.8258, 
marah.b.danielson@odot.state.or.u
s

Traffic Contact: Avi Tayar, P.E. 503.731.8221
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